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Welcome
Did you know the TOEFL® test is changing? That's right! In this edition of the Teacher
and Advisor Quarterly Newsletter, we'll share some details about the changes that will
create a better test experience for students, as well as some other interesting articles.

If you have colleagues who need to be in the know, share this email and encourage them
to join the TOEFL mailing list.
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The TOEFL Test Is Changing — Introducing a Better Test



Experience

an improved TOEFL iBT® test experience
What's new? Students can now benefit from

with a shorter test, enhanced score reporting,
and easier registration.
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